











Headteacher: Mrs Rachel Shaw

E mail: office@lowerhousesschool.co.uk
Website: www.lowerhousesschool.co.uk

Tel: 01484 226672

Lowerhouses CE (VC) JI&EY School Lowerhouses Lane Huddersfield HD5 8JY

3rd December 2020

Reindeer Run for Kirkwood Hospice

17th December

Dear Parents and Carers



We are delighted to inform you that this year we are taking part in the first ever Reindeer Run for Kirkwood Hospice. We hope to raise some money for this charity that helps so many families and individuals in Kirklees living with an illness from which they will not recover.

We will be wearing antlers and red noses and galloping, dancing and prancing like reindeer around our school grounds (socially distanced and within our bubbles of course). If you are able, we would like to ask you to sponsor your child for this activity.

Today the children will be coming home with a sponsorship envelope and some more information about the Charity. We are including a link to a Just Giving page below, as well as a sponsorship envelope, for the collection of money. Please choose whichever method you prefer. All money in the envelope should be sealed and then returned to school on 17th December & 18th December where it will be quarantined before passing onto Kirkwood Hospice.

This activity should be lots of fun for the children as well as raising awareness and financial support for this important charity that does so much for families in our area.

Watch out for pictures on Facebook!

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Shaw Headteacher

Link for the Just Giving Page:

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/lowerhousesschool